
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF YORKTOWN 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be convened by the Town Board of the 
Town of Yorktown, Westchester County, New York, 363 Underhill Avenue, Yorktown Heights, 
New York on the 28th day of July at 7:30 o'clock PM, or as soon thereafter as the same can be 
heard to consider the Wetland Permit Application and MS4 Stormwater Management Permit 
Application submitted by Paul Fitzgerald for property located at 1215 Audra Court, Yorktown, 
New York for the installation of an in ground swimming pool with filtering equipment, paver deck, 
and fencing within one hundred feet of NYSDEC designated wetlands.   
 
The Town Board of the Town of Yorktown, Westchester County, NY will not be meeting in 
person.  In accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order 202.1, until further notice, meetings 
will be held via video conferencing.   
 
A copy of the proposed project is on file in the office of the Town Clerk, at the said Town Hall. 
You may request a copy from the Town Clerk or view it on the Town’s website, 
www.yorktownny.org under Town Clerk/Pending Projects. 
 
All persons in interest and citizens shall be heard at the public hearing to be held as aforesaid. 
 
Make sure to register in advance for this meeting at dquast@yorktownny.org or call 914-
962-8152.  You will need to provide your name, phone number, and email address when registering 
so we can send a confirmation email to you containing instructions on how to join the meeting. 
 
 
 

DIANA L. QUAST, TOWN CLERK 
TOWN OF YORKTOWN 
CERTIFIED MUNICIPAL CLERK 

 
 
 


